
Morris Central School has an opening for a Head Bus Driver 
starting on or about 3/14/2025. The person will schedule bus 

runs and school/sports trips. They submit payroll for the 
Transportation Department to the District Office. The person 
is responsible for ensuring all drivers are up-to-date with all 

New York state requirements. The person must have a 
CDL License with the clearance to drive school buses.

Please send a letter of interest and resume by 
3/19/2025 to: Judy Matson, District Clerk

Morris Central School PO Box 40, Morris, NY 13808
EOE

 has the following opening:

HEAD BUS DRIVER


